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Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in working at Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School. 

The recruitment pack should give you all the information needed, if you should need anything further please do not hesitate to ask or refer to our website http://www.fairsteadprimary.co.uk.  

Each and every member of the team at Fairstead is vital to our continued success. We believe in creating a positive and supportive environment for all children, without exception.  We understand that an inclusive school removes barriers to learning and participation, provides an education that is appropriate to children’s needs, promoting high standards and fulfillment of potential.

At Fairstead we understand the challenges that the ever-increasing needs of SEND present in our schools.  Our current ‘Communication and Language’ classroom is expanding in September to meet the needs of our children.  We are resourcing a new room that has both indoor and outdoor provision and we would like a qualified teacher, together with our experienced inclusion lead, to run this provision for children with complex needs.

Our visions statement is at the top of this letter.  We believe in a proactive approach to all aspects of learning and consider an investment in positive relationships key to this.

We would value a conversation if this is a role you are interested in and would encourage a visit to the school to give you the opportunity to see inclusion in action and discuss the vision we have.
To enhance our inclusion team we would like someone who not only shares our values but understands that with a well implemented plan, the needs of all children can be met.
This role is an ideal opportunity for someone who would like to specialise or who already has experience of working with children that have a range of complex needs.  You will need to be an outstanding teacher so that you can model what is implemented and assist teachers and teaching assistants with strategies and resources.
I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Daniel Farthing

Headteacher
At Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School, we nurture and invest in our relationships.  We identify each individual’s potential and work as a team to create a safe environment for everyone to grow and succeed.
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